
June 2014 Minutes 
 

The meeting was opened at 7:02 p.m. 
 
 
Club Treasure, Ken Kayser reported an operating balance of O.B. of $6,138.98……in addition to 

the $5,000.00 we have in the “future fund.” 

 
New members Tommy Pfaff, Robert Younger, and Brandi Lankford were voted in, raising the 
membership to 102 members. 

  
OLD BUSINESS 
 

- Gary Hauck and Ken Blackford reported that they are still working together on the 

local area info and emergency sheet. 

- October 25th was approved for Tommy Cheek’s Veterans Day Fly-In.  He stated that 

they are still working on the flyers. 

- Butch Pendergrass reported that his equipment is tied up for some time and that the 

French drain would have to wait. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

- Ken Blackford asked the club if it would be alright to have his wedding down at the 
field, Saturday July 26th.  Ken stated that he would like to shut down the field for a few 
hours during the ceremony, and that it would be opened right after.  It was approved 
to allow them use of the shelters and field for some period of time on that day. 

- Butch Pendergrass and John Welcome stated that they would like to hone in on the 
same dates in April of next year for the 2015 Warbird event…….April 10 – 12th.  It was 
approved. 

- It was reminded that King RC is having their annual big sale June 14th. 
- The topic of the club instating a “membership cap” was discussed at length, again, 

with many pros and cons.  It was decided to hold off and refrain from any further 
discussions at this time. 

 
The meeting was adjourned around 7:46 p.m. 
 
George Shrek netted $43.00 in the 50/50 raffle. 
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